
 Fellowship at the Royal Marsden  
  
We are aware of our increasing dependence on IT and Electronic Patient Records for smooth and 
efficient running of healthcare systems.  With this in mind we have set up a unique “Health 
Informatics and Anaesthesia Fellowship” open to any post-FRCA trainee anaesthetist with a strong 
background interest in IT systems.  The successful applicant would be part of the clinical leadership 
team involved in developing and delivering a new IT strategy within the trust.  In addition they would 
have the opportunity to further their experience in major cancer anaesthesia.  There is also the 
possibility of enrolling on the postgraduate Health Informatics certificate course at UCL, if the 
applicant was keen, for which some funding will be available. 
  
Anyone interested in the role should email Dr Tim Wigmore (Head of CCU and Chief Clinical 
Information Officer) – timothy.wigmore@rmh.nhs.uk, or Dr Susanna Walker (Fellowships 
Coordinator) – fellowships@rmh.nhs.uk.  Further information can be found on our website 
(https://www.royalmarsden.nhs.uk/fellowships). 
  
  
Susanna Walker 
  
  
Dr Susanna Walker 
Consultant Anaesthetist 
The Royal Marsden NHS Foundation Trust 
Tel 020 7808 2727  
Fax 020 7808 2726 
  

Please take a look at https://www.royalmarsden.nhs.uk/fellowships for 
details of our anaesthesia and critical care fellowship programme.  Email 
fellowships@rmh.nhs.uk for further information. 
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